
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

From Monday 24 January 2022, Hartley Wintney Community Bus 

will run a one-way journey from Fleet High Street bus stop (Fleet 
Road) departing at 2.45pm on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

 
This will go to Fleet Road, Reading Road, Elvetham Heath and then 

follow the diversion to Hartley Wintney. It will finish at Phoenix 
Green, via Mitchell Avenue.  

 
Cost of journey will be £3.50 for non-bus pass holders (adult) with 

cashless payment.  Concessionary passes are valid on this service. 
All journeys should be pre-booked at least 24 hours in advance, 

where possible. 
 

This temporary service will support the HCC Stagecoach 7 route 
during the A323 road closure, following the suspension of the 

Reading Buses commercial Tiger 7 service.  
 

The full Stagecoach 7 timetable can be found at: 
www.travelinesw.com  

Tel: 0871 200 2233 

From Monday 24th January 2022 

Bookable Bus Service 

Fleet – Hartley Wintney 

To book this service, please contact: 

communitybus@hartleywintney-pc.gov.uk 

Tel. 01252 849712 


